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SALEM 

To the editor:
Thank you for Charlotte Kahn’s fabulous climate change 
column. I appreciated learning about your municipality-owned 
electric department and the fine example set by Don Bowen 
and his business. 

While you’re doing fine work reducing local emissions and it’s 
true that we must act locally, we must also think globally. 
Regarding climate change, thinking globally means demanding
government policies that ensure national and global action to 
reduce emissions. The best policy to reduce both national and 
global emissions is a US carbon emissions fee which will also 
be applied to foreign imports thus encouraging worldwide 
carbon emissions reductions.

Readers should please ask Rep. Seth Moulton to speak about 
the need to cut emissions, the logic of a carbon emissions fee 
and the reasons to rebate the fee to the public. Please contact 
Citizen’s Climate Lobby’s North Shore chapter for more 
information.

— Judy Weiss, Beacon Street, Brookline

LINK

http://salem.wickedlocal.com/article/20150524/NEWS/150527780

